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For Immediate Release:         February 19, 2018 

Philip Block endorsed by the Delaware County Democratic Committee for PA 

Representative for the 168th Legislative District 

 

The Delaware County Democratic Committee (DCDC) officially endorsed Philip Block, of Chester Heights, 

for PA Representative for the 168th Legislative District, during the DCDC Annual Nominating Convention 

held on February 18, 2018.   The 168th District includes Chester Heights, Edgmont, Media, Middletown, 

Newtown, Upper Providence, Thornbury and the 5th Ward of Marple Township. 

Philip is a councilman for the Borough of Chester Heights and a vice-chair of the Mid-County Democratic 

Committee.  He, his wife Kelly, and their two children reside in the Garnet Valley School District.  Philip is 

a PhD chemist and has spent the last fifteen years developing and marketing technologies to treat 

contaminated soil and groundwater, air, wastewater and drinking water. 

Philip states “It is truly an honor and I am very humbled by the support from Mid-County Dems (MCDC), 

Media Dems and Marple - Newton Dems. With my election to Chester Heights Council and my work with 

MCDC, I have gotten to know so many wonderful Dems around the 168th and the County, and it is a 

privilege to be counted among them. As we move forward through this election season, I will strive 

every day to be a good representative of the ideals we share for all people of the 168th, Delaware County 

and Pennsylvania. Together We Can Make a Difference!” 


